
GORHAM SCHOOL DEPARTMENT 
 
The Gorham School Department plans to destroy special education records of 
former students who were born between January 1, 1987 and December 31, 1987. 
 
Parents, guardians and/or former students may obtain their records on or before 
June 1, 2014.  Proper identification will be required in order to obtain records. 
 
For more information, please feel free to contact the Gorham Special Services 
office at 222-1002. 
 


